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Boil Water Advisory 
Chandler Utilities is issuing a Boil Water Advisory for the following area: a section of Warrick 
County near Newburgh that is bounded by the Ohio River on the south, State Road 662 on the 
north, River Bluff Drive on the west, and Pollack Avenue on the east. There are an estimated 
243 Chandler Water customers affected by this Boil Water Advisory. 

This precautionary measure is recommended due to a water main break within the above-
mentioned service area. It is recommended that all cooking and drinking water in the affected 
area be brought to a complete boil for 5 minutes before use. Please continue to boil all cooking 
and drinking water until we notify you that it is no longer necessary. 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time and will update you as necessary. If you have 
any questions concerning the drinking water problem, please contact the Chandler Utilities 
Maintenance Facility at 812-925-6213. 

 
Rob Coghill 
Director of Public Services 
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